
WELCOME LETTER 

Dear Colleagues, 

It is my pleasure to welcome you on board to this fun loving 

professional network. I assure you there will be no regrets but 

advancement of personal life and professional career. I would 

like to share with you my vision for setting up this Network. The 

purpose is to help you to rediscover yourself in ways you can 

never imagine. The opportunities are many and great in this 

country Tunisia we only need to look and define what we need 

to succeed here. If we all apply ourselves to hard work and 

diligence in all we do individually or collectively as a team the 

sky is our limit and we would have left a trace that a set of 

women came through Tunis. We all have the capacity to change 

lives if we give our all. 

I am here to help you in any way I can to open doors of opportunities to each member of 

this network as long as you show yourself worthy of trust and integrity. 

We must all remember that pride generates resentment and strife we must constantly 

remind ourselves we are equals and no subordinates here in this network. However any 

organization that lacks structure cannot be functional, transparent, and accountable and 

result oriented.  So we must all be focused all members of the network are to respect the 

structure of the Network. 

We must therefore behave towards one another with the highest professionalism, respect 

and love, in that way we build each other up. 

It is my utmost prayer that each and every one of you will achieve your dreams. 

Good luck and God bless.  
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